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My name is Jeanette Schuster and I am concerned about the many threats to 

Oregon’s wildlife.  I am writing in strong support of all four parts of HB 4148, the 

Omnibus Wildlife Bill.  As the human population and human activities continue to 

destroy, deplete, and expand into wildlife habitat, wildlife can be on nothing but the 

losing side.   This bill takes a meaningful step in the right direction to ensure that 

wildlife and humans can coexist.  Please ensure that our wildlife is protected, not just 

for the sake of future generations, but the animals themselves.  Oregon is their place 

too.   

Thank you, Representative Helm, for introducing this bill. Your efforts are very much 

appreciated. 

 


